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Slip-Resistant 
Lost or Stolen Footwear 

Overview 

This document provides guidance to employees in the event of lost or stolen footwear. 

Replacement Policies 

Unfortunately, the Slip-Resistant Footwear Program does not cover the cost of replacing lost or stolen 

footwear. If SR Max or Shoes for Crews agrees to replace the stolen shoes at no cost, they can do so. 

Authorized Purchasers can contact these suppliers directly to make that request. If they cannot replace 

them, then the following options are available below: 

Options for Replacing Footwear 

Option 1 – Overshoes 

Overshoes MUST be issued to any enrolled employee lacking slip-resistant footwear for any reason. 

Authorized Purchasers can order and provide overshoes to an employee with missing shoes until they 

become eligible to order again through the program. 

Option 2 – Department Replacement 

The department may choose to fund a replacement by purchasing new footwear using the supplier credit 

card sites below.  

Option 3 – Employee Replacement 

The employee may choose to pay out-of-pocket for new footwear using the supplier credit card sites 

below. 

Supplier Credit Card Sites 

The sites below have the same negotiated pricing as the Slip-Resistant Footwear Program. 

Shoes for Crews 

SR Max 

UC Footnote

https://www.shoesforcrews.com/ucop3
https://www.srmax.com/ucpccd
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